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4th July, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Performance 
 
Due to England’s success at the World Cup this year, there is a strong chance that 
on Wednesday 11th July, 2018 at 7pm, England will be playing for a place in the 
World Cup Final for the first time since 1966. If or when this England match takes 
place, we are aware that pupils, parents (and maybe even teachers) will want to be 
watching and cheering on our national team. Therefore, should England beat 
Sweden on Saturday and progress to a semi-final, the Y6 Leavers’ Performance will 
be moved forward by 1 hour from 6pm to 5pm meaning that the show should 
end around 6:30pm allowing for parents, carers, pupils and teachers to get 
themselves to a T.V. in plenty of time for the match.  
 
If this is the case, parents/carers who are collecting their children will need to be at 
the school reception for just before 6:30pm to meet their child after the show. 
 
We will confirm this time change via text message and email if, or when the fixture is 
confirmed. 
 
Thanks for your understanding and COME ON ENGLAND! 
 
Your Y6 team, 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mrs Stockley, Mrs Amin and Mr Hull 
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